

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

November 9, 2017

Michael Bergman 30 Barton Ave SE Minneapolis MN 55414-3512

VIA US MAIL

Re: Appeal for Property at 718 Pelham Boulevard

Dear Mr. Bergman:

A Legislative Hearing was held on November 7, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to review this case to determine if the vehicle has been abated and inspector has found that the condition was not abated.

The findings of the Legislative Hearing will be considered at a City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday November 15, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in City Council Chambers, Room 300 City Hall, 15 West Kellogg Blvd., Saint Paul if you wish to contest further.

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

cc: CE Supervisors
Daniel Hesse